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23 June 2022 
 
 
 
My brothers and sisters, 
 

 I greet you in the beautiful, and wonderful name of Jesus our Soon Coming King. 
 
The 6th Quadrennial Sessions of our conference is now history. The delegates at the session have placed 
the confidence in me to lead in this office. I ask that you pray for me as I give leadership to the Pastors, 
Elders, and Diaconate of the Conference.  
 
On behalf of my wife Sharon, we say thanks for giving me this opportunity to serve at a higher level in His 
Vineyard. 
 
I look forward to working with you as we strive for a greater level of spirituality, a greater measure of 
courage for the conflict, and faith to believe we can do all things through Christ who strengthens us. 
I WILL GO... 
 
May God's abundant Grace and Peace be multiplied unto us as we go! 
 
 

Yours truly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alanzo A. Whyte, DMin. 
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